Burgess Christmas Fair

On Thursday the 18th of December, all roads lead to Burgess N.S. for our first ever Christmas Fair. At 2p.m. the children will entertain the audience with some Christmas Carols and Poems.

 This will be followed by the Christmas Experience. You will have a chance to purchase some beautiful Christmas handcrafts for your home, made by the teachers and children, browse through bric-a-brac, enjoy some festive food, and buy a cake at the cake sale.

 Families will have the opportunity, to purchase a ticket for The Christmas Experience, costing €3 per child. Here you can visit Mrs. Claus and decorate her biscuits and hear a story and to finish off children can meet Santa to get a photo and a treat!

At 5p.m. our deluxe raffle will take place with wonderful prizes such as hampers, vouchers and lots of festive surprises. You will be amazed once again by the quality of the prizes, all so generously donated.

This is a fundraiser for the school and we trust you will all join in the festivities and support your children and your school. To date, parents have been wonderful, modelling best practice for your children in your generosity with gifts, vouchers, food items and the sharing of your various talents! So what’s left to do?


We would appreciate if every family sent in some item for the raffle or bric-a-brac. If you possess culinary skills, homemade biscuits and buns would be welcome on that day. Also, if any parent can help on the day to serve at a stall, please let us know, as jobs need to be assigned!

As with all public occasions, parents are asked to supervise their children at all times. Please note for children not attending the Christmas Experience, school will finish at 3p.m.
 Carol- Singing:


Tomorrow is our street-collection day and we still need more parents that are free to help with the collection. As the forecast is not good we would encourage all children to wear tracksuits and warm clothing and santa hats. The children are very excited and any support would be great.
In Tune for Life:


All the children received a free gift from Donal Walsh’s( R.I.P.) mother when she visited on Wednesday with a message for the senior pupils and a cheque for the school. A great night was had again in Nenagh that night to launch the Music from the U.L. concert. These are now available through the school. The C.D. is €15 and the D.V.D. is €18.
Congratulations:


Well done to our Senior debating team of Bríd Hayes, Seána Grace and Miriam Looby who were victorious in the first round of the primary schools competition against Newtown, proposing the motion that “All children of School-going age should have a mobile phone”. Our next debate will take place in January.
Green Schools:

Thanks to all the parents who have cooperated with 3pm collection. We have the Co. Council involved and after a walkability audit conducted by senior pupils, hopefully the report will reap rewards.

Please support our next clothes collection on the 18th December.
Beannachtaí na Nollag:


As Christmas approaches, all the staff would like to wish you and your loved ones a very happy and memorable Christmas and good health and cheer throughout the New Year.School will finish at 12.30p.m. on Friday 19th December. We look forward to meeting you all again on the 5th of January and mass will be celebrated for the Epiphany/Little Christmas/Nollaig na mBan at 9.15a.m., on Tuesday the 6th of January.
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